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The EPA has proposed rescinding its 2009 “endangerment finding,” the foundation for federal greenhouse gas

regulations. The agency argues that the Supreme Court’s 2024 decision in Loper Bright v. Raimondo, which

overturned the long-standing Chevron doctrine, undermines the legal basis for the finding.

In an article for The Legal Intelligencer, partner Charlie Dennen, a member of Archer’s Environmental Law Group

explains the background of the endangerment finding, the impact of eliminating Chevron deference, and why

Loper Bright may actually make it harder, not easier, for the EPA to defend its new position. With legal

challenges all but certain, the fate of the endangerment finding will shape the future of climate regulation in the

U.S.

Click here to read the complete article.
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